
From: Jonathan Van Der Kuyl
To: PCB.Clerks
Subject: [External] Reject General Iron"s request!
Date: Tuesday, September 1, 2020 9:31:14 AM

Illinois Pollution Control Board:

A rule breaker like General Iron does not deserve one single shortcut when it comes to the Illinois EPA’s pollution
rules.

Please REJECT General Iron's appeal to get out of the pollution control requirements.

I live near General Iron now. It is a horrible neighbor that spews toxic fluff on my backyard and street. A company
like this should have tighter controls.

Again, vote against General Iron’s request.

Sincerely,

Current General Iron Neighbor
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